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Andrea Alsip

From: Sarah Colucci [scolucci@harris-sheaffer.com]
Sent: Wednesday, January 21, 2009 3:28 PM

To: Angie

Cc: Andrea Alsip; Jeffery Silver

Subject: Amacon Developments

Follow Up Flag: Reply
Flag Status: Flagged

Hi Angie,

Can you confirm that Suite 702, Tower 1, has a total amount deposited of 26,000.00 and no NSF's have gone through the account
for this unit? Andrea at Parkside says there should only be $14,000.00 (a cheque of $2K, $6K and $6k} only. There shouldn't be
more money than what the APS asks for in terms of deposits at this time. If there are, in fact, excess funds of $12K, we need to
cut a cheque to the purchaser.

There is also a third cheque that is sitting in the file that needs to be sent back to Andrea so she can give it back to the client.
Please let me know.
Thanks,

Sarah Colucci
Assistant to Jefirey Silver

Harris, Sheaffer LLP
Yonge Corporate Centre
4100 Yonge Street, #5610
Toronto, ON M2P 2B5
Fax: 416-250-5300
Direct: (416) 250-2853
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